
 
 

October 13, 2020 

 

Dr. Natalia Rekhter, PhD, MHSA 

Governors State University 

College of Health and Human Services 

1 University Parkway 

University Park, IL 60484-0975 US 

 

Dear Dr. Rekhter, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Association of University 

Programs in Health Administration has approved the Governors State University Undergraduate 

Review Report with the recommendation to continue Full Certified Undergraduate Program 

status for a period of six years. The program will be due for re-certification in 2026. 

 

Since your program met all criteria, no interim report is required.  

 

If you have any questions regarding your certification or membership, please do not hesitate to 

contact Mark Ryan, Certification and Assessment Manager, at mryan@aupha.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jullet Davis Weaver, PhD, AUPHA Board Member and Undergraduate Program Committee Co-

Chair 

 

 

 

 


